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December 21, 2011
Dear Friends and Trustees of Massachusetts Libraries:

We all know that strong, well-funded libraries are essential to education, lifelong learning and the economic development of each community. We must continue to work together to ensure that all of our Representatives and Senators know this. With Massachusetts Library Association Legislative Breakfasts, we have the opportunity to get the message to our local legislators. 

The Metrowest area Legislative Breakfasts will be held on 
· Friday, February 3, 2012, 8 am - 9 am at Kennedy Middle School Library, 165 Mill Street, Natick and

· Thursday, February 9, 2012, 8 am - 9 am at Robbins Library, 700 Massachusetts Avenue, Arlington.

We need your help in two ways. We are seeking financial support from your Friends group to defray the costs of the breakfast. We also need your help in encouraging library administration, staff, Friends, Trustees and patrons to attend.  The legislators who attend always hear moving stories and accounts from patrons whose lives have been changed by libraries.

We are asking your Friends group to donate $75, although contributions of any amount will be greatly appreciated. All contributing gifts will be acknowledged.
If your group wishes to contribute, please make checks payable to the Minuteman Library Network and send your checks to:

ATTN: Metrowest Library Legislative Breakfast Planning Committee

Minuteman Library Network

10 Strathmore Road
Natick, MA 01760

Many thanks in advance for your support of this important advocacy activity. We hope to see you on February 3, 2012 and February 9, 2012. Please RSVP to patty@minlib.net or 508-655-8008 x221 by January 27, 2012.

Sincerely,

Metrowest Library Legislative Breakfast Planning Committee


Beverly Shank 

Maryellen Loud

Susan McAlister

Amy Bloom
Katherine Rotkiewicz
Metrowest library legislative breakfast committee 


Who needs Libraries? We all Do!



































